
From: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/31/2017 2:10:00 PM
Subject: Request from The State reporter

I just received a call from Cynthia at The State newspaper. She is doing a story on Senior Housing in relation to former 
Lt. Gov. McConnell saying “that a failure to prepare for South Carolina’s oncoming ‘gray tsunami’ will cause a budget 
crisis and human tragedies.” (see story below) She wants to know if the Lt. Gov has any thoughts on the issue in 
relation to the current housing boom and she said, “the gray tsunami finally arriving on South Carolina.”
 
http://www.thestate.com/news/politics-government/article13844060.html
 
Thoughts? Should I direct her to Hank or do you want us to come up with a short statement or would LG want to do a 
short phone interview with her today.
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